
 

Director’s Report February 2025 

 

• Deliberative session went well for us. No one had any questions for our request for 
the $12K warrant article.  

• We had the 2nd floor emergency lights and signs inspected and nearly all the 
emergency lights on 2nd floor failed so we had to replace 13 of them.  

• I went to the Merri-Hill-Rock meeting in Derry in person to connect with libraries in 
our area.  

• Who is planning to attend the NHLTA in May?  

• Planning summer reading already. Booking big name presenters that fill up 
quickly. 2 booked in partnership with Rec. 

• April has been doing story time and game nights and crafts, keeping the families of 
Hampstead engaged with our programs. Janet, Julie, and April have been working 

with the books that Jenn has purchased in advance for us and buying new titles 
our patrons request.  

• Meeting with vendors to get information about updating the furniture in the Crowley 
room. Still. 

• Hired Megan Michaud as our new Youth Services Librarian. She starts on Feb 
24th. 


